
HORIZONS FOR 

Kermit Geary 
R. D. #2 
Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

HUB OF WESTERN ILLINOIS 

November 27, 1957 

Thank you for your interest in WQUB. Yes, you rec'd our 
signal as programmed and as broadcast. 

We would appreciate your styying tuned from time to time 
and letting hear from you as to your reception now that 
we are on the air with a regular schedule. 

Perhaps you can pick us up - perhaps not. 

With all best wishes to you now and in the future, 

Sincs- ours, 

E. P. Davis 
Program Manager 
Radio WQUB 
Galesburg, Ill. 

FIRST TO REACH OVER A HALF MILLION BUYERS IN GALESBURGS EXPANDING MARKET 


